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Friday, June 29, 2007 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 

By means of this letter, Derjers International would like to express our 
gratitude for the wonderful service that we received from Steve of Inline Filling 
Systems. 

 

Steve is pleasant, patient and genuinely well rounded. His attention to detail and 
willingness to work hard were consistently demonstrated throughout the time that 
he spent in our facilities installing our new filling machine. In addition, he made 
certain that our staff understood each step of the process and we have been 
impressed with his genuine interest to ensure that we were satisfied with the end 
result. 

We are more than happy to recommend Steve to any company as an excellent 
service representative and would not hesitate to act as a reference in the future. 

 

Thanks again. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
 
 
Derrick Cooley 
President 
Derjers International 
derrick.cooley@derjers.com 
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